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This has been the first year of our Eco Warriors club, and what a year it has been! 

The children arrived at the first meeting in September with so many wonderful ideas of how 

we can work together to make Gateways more eco-friendly.  

It has been fantastic that we have been able to put some of these ideas into action. 

So far, this year’s warriors have: 

- Implemented paper recycling in all classrooms across Prep. 

- Set up a bird feeding station (although at the moment it is very much a squirrel feeding 

station!) and hedgehog house.  

- Started a pen recycling programme across Prep.  

- Started to collect batteries for recycling.  

- Arranged for an area of the field to be re-wilded.  

- Made the most fantastic bug hotel! 

The children have achieved so much in one year, it is truly wonderful to have been a part of it. 

Next year, the new warriors will be involved in helping to extend our work to include the High 

School  too - we can’t wait!  

 

Miss Beth Hayter and the Eco Warriors 

 


